
 

 

Riego Creek’s Pillars of Success.  Thank you for your incredible support! 

 

Hello Raptor Families, 

 

As we embark on this Fall Break, I want to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and healthy time 

with your family.  We are very grateful to have such an incredible group of students and families to be 

part of our Raptor Family.  Although this break and holiday season may look and feel different, know 

you are in our thoughts, and well wishes.  See you on Monday, November 30th! 

 

Raptor Information and News 

 

Support RCSD Program  

Thank you to those who have already completed your ​Free and Reduced Meal Application​.  If you have 

not completed your application, we need your help to ensure we can continue to offer a variety of programs 

throughout the district.  I will be sending an updated form to all families after the break.  
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Keeping our Raptor Healthy and Safe  

During the Thanksgiving break, if your child is experiencing any of the ​symptoms listed below, which may be 

consistent with the COVID-19 illness,​ and/or if your child is being tested for a COVID-19 or tests positive for 

COVID-19, ​please complete this ​absence form​ immediately.​  Our district’s nursing staff will follow-up 

with your family before Monday, November 30th regarding illness. 

Symptoms: 

● Fever / chills 

● Dry cough 

● Shortness of breath, difficulty breathing 

● New loss of taste or smell 

● Headache 

● Fatigue (tiredness) 

● Nausea or vomiting 

● Diarrhea 

● Sore throat 

● Muscle aches 

● Congestion or runny nose 

 

If you are interested in donating hand sanitizer, tissue, paper towels, or baby wipes, please feel free to drop 

off your donations at the front office. Your donations will be greatly appreciated and put to immediate use.  

 

PTC Meeting 

Join us on​ ​Tuesday, ​December 1st from 6:30 to 7:30 pm​ (Virtual link to come soon) 

 

Riego Creek Day Drop-Off and Pick-Up Tips  

A safe drop-off and pick-up is our priority each start and end of our day.  We are off to a great start!  Please see 

some helpful tips to help us finetune our process. 

1. Park if you want to help your child get ready or if you want to wait with your child  

2. Have your child ready to go to help keep the flow moving 

3. Pull forward in the drop off zone 

4. Parents/Guardians, stay in your car in the drop off zone 

 

 

Riego Creek Shirts and Stickers  

We have students shirts and 4 inch stickers available in the office.  ​Shirts are $10 and Stickers are $1. 

See Mr. Ean or Mrs. Stacey if you would like to stock up.  

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Villalpando  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSea6Dn0ilHPSpPAK89IpdLde6UA2IRMjUPIoGAdquYxfADlhg/viewform

